
 
MUPY welcomed the delegation from Kathmandu University
 

November 15th, 2016 
 
On November 15th, 2016, MUPY executive and faculty member led by Assoc. Prof. Busba Chindavijak,
Acting Deputy Dean for Administration and Human Resources, Assist. Prof. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy
Dean for Research & International Relations, Assoc. Prof. Naeti Suksomboon, Assistant Dean for
Graduate Studies, and Assoc. Prof. Nongluck Sookvanichsilp, Director of Drug Information Center, 
hosted a reception for Mr. Badri K.C from Department of Pharmacy, Kathmandu university, Nepal. The
purpose of his visit was to discuss about mutual collaboration concerning staff and student
exchange. In addition, Mr. Badri K.C had a chance to visit Drug Information Center and Medicinal
Plant Information Center to observe the operation and services.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1909


